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This bill can help the growth of what is becoming a large and exciting group of businesses doing 

biological research that often results in products unheard of and creating large numbers of jobs into the 

foreseeable future.   This industry could and should be considered the poster child for economic 

diversity in our state. One example of why the Soybean Growers Association cares is the 

experimentation with soy showing promise with regards to a cancer cure.  We have all seen a lot of 

change in our lives; this is one example of exploration/research that can help us individually and as a 

state.  We thank you for supporting the biotech industry with the tools 1456 would make available. 


